
TRUCK ROUTING AND COMMUNITIES STUDY

The Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning (CMAP) and Cook County Department 
of Transportation and Highways (CCDOTH) are conducting the Moving South Cook 
County: Truck Routing and Communities Study in your community. The goal of the study 
is to improve truck routing and infrastructure, and address community concerns and 
safety issues in south suburban Cook County. 

At the community workshop, the study team will introduce the project to the community, 
review existing conditions, discuss the potential improvements to the project area, and 
provide an opportunity for questions and answers. The meeting will be facilitated through 
Zoom and registration is required.

Register to attend the meeting by visiting:  
https://bit.ly/MovingSouthCookWorkshop

 
If you require accommodations or ASL translation, please contact Mary McIlvain  
for further assistance at mmcilvain@morrealecomm.com. 

To learn more about the project and participate, visit www.movingsouthcook.com.

 

Thursday, November 4, 2021 
6:00pm – 7:30pm CDT

Learn about the Moving South Cook County 
Study and Share Your Thoughts  

Virtual Community Workshop


